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Board of School Trustees 
April 29, 2021 

 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees met for a work session on Thursday, 
April 29, 2021 at the Sheridan High School Media Center. 
 
President Roberts called the work session at 6:20 PM.  During the meeting the Mark Beeb and Eric 
Ruge, and  David Barrientos from Circle Design shared information and opened up discussion 
about growth in Sheridan. 
 
Steve Dollahan made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 PM.  The motion was seconded by 
Dan Fleming and carried 5-0. 

 
 

  ___________________________________ 
  Nancy Boone, Board Secretary 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 


